
 

 

All Pakistan Newspapers Society 
ST-1/E, Block-16, KDA Scheme 36, Gulistan-e-Jauhar, Karachi 

Tel: 34012491-4, Fax: 34012495, email: apns@apns.com.pk,  web:www.apns.com.pk 

 
 

 No.APNS/2024/57     July 2, 2024 
 
To:  All Member Publications. 
 
Subject: Exemption of 10% GST on Newsprint 
 
Dear Sirs, 
 
We are pleased to inform you that the 10% GST on import of newsprint levied in the proposed 
Finance Bill 2024-25 has been removed by the Prime Minister on the focused efforts of the APNS. 
 
We are grateful for the cooperation and support extended by Mr. Atta ullah Tarrar, Federal 
Information Minister for helping us in removal of the levy. This, you would appreciate will be a 
considerable relief to the already crisis ridden newspaper industry. 
 
Thanking you 
 
 
Yours faithfully 

 
( Sarmad Ali ) 
Secretary General APNS 

 
 


